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The Norton Star           2
nd

 September 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  

 
Team Norton and I wish you a wonderful summer with your 

gorgeous children.  
 

We will miss our year 6 children who leave us today. It has been 

an honour to see them grow into such strong young people. I ask 
two things of them. Firstly, please come back and visit your 

Norton family. Secondly, never be afraid to make the world a 
better place. 

 
Have a brilliant summer 

Jane Farren and Team Norton 

 
 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Have a great summer holiday 

- thank you for all your 

support this year. 
 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website: 
Before and after school club 

booking forms 
 

Autumn term menu 

Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 
 

flyers 

New School Year Reminders 
 

Before and After School Club 
Remember to book your places for term 1 and 2. Booking forms are on the website. 

 
Parental consent forms for off site visits and extra curricula activities 

This is completed, and updated if necessary, annually. Remember to send this in during the first 
week back in September. Forms are on the website. 

 
School meal payments year 3 

 If you need your login details call into the school office.  
 If you cannot pay on line, please call into school for a barcode letter. 

 
Dinner money 

Debts should be cleared by July 31st. 
 

Outstanding invoices and debts 
Please settle any outstanding invoices and debts and ensure that all dinner money accounts are 

in credit. 

News from the 
Governors… 

 
Please see the website 

for the Governor 
newsletter. 


